
St Peter’s Heswall Community 

 

The past has gone…WE ARE THE FUTURE! 

 

 

Hello, I am representing the St Peter’s Heswall Community (SPHC).  I believe that we would all be 

happier, healthier and kinder to each other if we had a happier, healthier and kinder Heswall.  My party 

and I are going to achieve an amazing Heswall if you vote for us.  We will make sure that your future is 

full of as many equal opportunities as possible.  We can make all of this happen if you vote for SPHC! 

 

 

Health 

The first point I would like to make is about health because two out of five people in the UK admit to not 

exercising enough. Although we do a Mile Run once a week, I would like to propose that we do one three 

times a week. My party thinks this would be best if this happened in the morning because it would wake 

you up – especially on a Monday! Additionally, if you are healthier you can get a better sleep and if you 

get a better sleep you’ll be ready for a fun day of learning! 

 

Safety 

Unfortunately, the road next to our school is extremely dangerous, so now I would like to take a look at 

safety. These roads are unsafe because you never know who has the right of way which can lead to 

collisions and injuries. 25% of school children say that they feel unsafe crossing the road. Do you want 

your child to get home in one piece? We will change this! I suggest we have traffic lights on the cross 

roads on Thurstaston road so traffic is controlled better and people are able to cross the road safely. We 

can only do this if you vote for SPHC! 

 

Creativity 

57% of our school love doing art because it helps them to express their creativity. Art is known to relieve 

stress which makes children undoubtedly behave better. However, we rarely have this form of creativity 

in school. We believe that we can change this by going back to the one hour maths lessons and use the 

extra half an hour to do art. As we talked about before, we strongly believe in people having equal 

opportunities as everyone else. Vote for us if you agree!     

 

Environment 

Let’s now reflect on the importance of the environment because it will allow Heswall to be cleaner and a 

nicer place to live or visit. Recycling bins can help Heswall in many ways such as: having cleaner air; 

helping plants grow and can let future generations live in a cleaner environment. However we are going 

to focus on the point that it stops littering and is very good for the environment.  So, we will put three 

litter bins for plastic, paper and glass outside schools and parks such as Dawstone Park. Having these bins 

in these certain places will stop littering and make Heswall cleaner. 

 

Thank you for listening and always remember believe what you believe and not what your best friend 

believes. We can help you! We can lead you to a better life! We can clean up Heswall! YOU can vote for 

SPHC! SPHC for a new start! 

 


